
 

 
January 29, 2021 

 
ECC System Upgrade Completed 

 
 

As previously announced, the Employee Compensation Compliance (ECC) system 
(formerly known as ECRT) was upgraded on 1/28/2021.  
 
The system is now available.  

• Please clear your browser history prior to going into the system to ensure you 
are getting the most updated information. 

• The link remains the same: https://projectconf.miami.edu/ecrt/ 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. Please contact ora-si@miami.edu if 
you have any questions or concerns. 
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For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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